
 

 

 

 
 

BEN/NMN 
 
7 September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Tutor Consultation – Tuesday 19 September 4pm – 7pm 
 
At Ken Stimpson we are proud of the fantastic levels of support parents offer their children 
and our school.  Tutor consultation provides the school and parents/carers with an excellent 
opportunity to meet your son/daughter’s Tutor and to ensure you establish a strong 
relationship with us.  For parents of students in Post16 there is a dedicated Post16 evening 
on 26 September. We appreciate that you may wish to prioritise the subject evening over 
the Tutor Consultation meeting.  
 
We know you are really busy but just up to 10 minutes of your time can make a huge impact 
and we are confident that your child will reap the benefits of this support.  In the past we 
have found where parents have not attended vital information and tips for improvement 
have been missed.  We would also urge that you encourage your child to come along with 
you. 
 
Please go to kscs.parentseveningsystem.co.uk , then enter your name and child’s details to 
login and arrange your appointment. You will see which appointment slots are free and be 
able to arrange your appointment.  If you have any issues you can email 
subjectevening@kscs.org.uk for assistance. 
 
I hope you will take this opportunity to meet with your child's tutor and enable him/her to 
make further progress with our mutual support. 
 
It will be great to see you there to support your child’s education. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Bryan Erwin 
Principal 
 
 


